
 

 
 

Public Notice 
 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Stroud Township Board of 
Supervisors scheduled for Tuesday, January 19, 2021 at 7 PM will only be able to be 
attended by the public via Zoom or phone-in due to COVID-19 and its possible 
consequences.  The Board of Supervisors will conduct the meeting remotely instead of 
in the Township meeting room.  Any member of the public who wishes to participate in 
the meeting remotely by phone or Zoom.us must register in advance by calling the 
Township at (570) 421-3362 by 2 PM, Tuesday, January 19, 2021.  Meeting participation 
information will be available to meeting registrants. 
 
The meeting agenda will be posted at or about 1 PM, Tuesday, January 19 on the 
Township’s website (stroudtownship.org) and Facebook page 
(https://www.facebook.com/Stroud-Township-1534416283555360/).   Any change to the 
posted meeting agenda would occur prior to the start of the meeting and would be 
available to the public.  In order to accommodate public comments on agenda and non-
agenda items for the meeting, the Supervisors will accept public comments by email until 
4 PM, Tuesday, January 19.  Email comments on agenda and non-agenda items to 
stroudde@ptd.net.   Your name and address must be included with your emailed 
comments to be considered by the Supervisors at the meeting.  Your email and 
comments will be read into the record.   Any public comments received deemed 
inappropriate will not be read. 
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